
Weber School District 
Transportation

  Memo
To: Superintendent Gina Buttars, Weber School District Board of Education

From: Cody Barnes, Supervisor of Maintenance

cc: Robert Petersen, Dax Teuscher, Seth Pilkington

Date: 8/26/2024

Re: Rainbird Pumpstation for Fremont High School

WSD Superintendent and Board Members,

Maintenance Grounds department is asking for the Boards approval to purchase a Rainbird Pumpstation 420 
GPM @ 110PSI 208v/3ph/60hz.  The funding for this pumpstation would come out of the Capital Outlay 
Budget. The total cost for the Pumpstation is $87,750.00. We would like to add this as a permanent solution for 
the Campus.  Pineview water systems PSI is lower than 30PSI.  The PSI needed is 85PSI minimum to keep 
the facilities watering possible. Rainbird Pumpstations must be ordered through a Rainbird ASP Vendor. Only 
two in Utah have that rating.  Sprinkler Supply and Mountainland Supply.  Sprinkler Supply is who we would 
like to order this from.  They include pump start up and support for the Pumpstation for the Life of the unit.  
Mountainland Supply will only provide start up.

Thank you for your consideration of this acquisition.  If I can provide you with further clarification or answers to 
questions, please feel free to contact Cody Barnes at 801-476-7904.  Alternatively, you reach him on his cell 
phone at 801-940-0737.   

Sincerely,
Cody Barnes
Supervisor
Weber School District Maintenance


